
 
 

APPOINTMENT NECESSARY  
 
 
RSVP through Sign up Genius 
 
LINK:  http://tinyurl.com/y67lb7r2 

 
 

 
Appointments are  

by time blocks of 15 minutes. 
 
 

If unable to sign up through the link, please call 
HR for assistance. 

• ONE TIME VISIT 

 

• ZERO COST TO EMPLOYEES  

 

• FOR EMPLOYEES WHOSE TB CLEARANCE 

HAS EXPIRED OR IS EXPIRING THROUGH 

THE END OF JUNE 2018  

 

 

 

Free  
TB Questionnaire Clinic 

April 10th, 2019   

Wednesday, 3:30pm to 5:30pm  

Tuberculosis Questionnaire  
 

at the DISTRICT OFFICE  
325 S. Peck Ave., Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 

Daisy Contreras 

Phone: 310-318-7345 EXT. 5972   

E-mail: dcontreras@mbusd.org    

Maria Villalobos  

Phone: 310-318-7345 X5951  

Email: mvillalobos@mbusd.org 

For questions, please call the Human Resources Office: 

• A Risk Assessment Questionnaire will be administered by a registered nurse 
 

• The TB Risk Assessment replaces mandated examination 
 

• Not available for false positives or born in or travel to a high TB-prevalence country 
 

Fax Number: 310-302-3824 


